Mrs F. Tomasetti, Wentworth Falls, N.S.W.

Thank you very much for your kind words at the occasion of Bill's death and also for conveying the condolences of the President and members of the 2/2nd Commando Association.

Bill was a good man and I miss him dearly. I find it hard to accept that my future will be without his loving and caring presence.

Alan Luby gave me very comforting words, and Paddy Kenneally did the honours at the funeral service for Bill in a wonderful way. My thanks to both.

Please accept the enclosed donation for the cause of the Association pursues. Bill intended to send it last year but other things interfered.

I would appreciate it if you could send the Courier from now on to me.

Yours sincerely, 

Friedegard Tomasetti.

                                                     000000

